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January 23, 2018

Mr. Fernando Blanco

Airport Engineer

Fort Lauderdale Executive Airport
6000 N.W. 21% Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309

Re: Proposed Road Access Road
Dear Mr. Blanco:

You have submitted a proposed site plan for an access road for the JM Family Enterprises Facility
located at the Fort Lauderdale Executive Airport. The proposed access road is on the south side of
Broward County designated Local Area of Particular Concern (LAPC) # 61, also known as the gopher
tortoise preserve. You have stated that the proposed access road will be constructed on the south side of a
fence that is located on the south side of the preserve. If the road is placed on the south side of that fence
it will be outside of the limits of the LAPC, and will not be subject to the licensing, preservation and
mitigation requirements of Section 27-411 of the Broward County Code of Ordinances. Any construction
proposed that is within the limits of the LAPC would be subject to those requirements.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please let me know.

Peter Burke
Program Manager
Tree Preservation Program
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